
City Brewery Facing Fines from Feds
Monday, 19 September 2011 11:45 - 

Big fines for a La Crosse company possibly coming from the Feds.   OSHA is looking to get 
over a hundred thousand dollars from City Brewery for 16 serious
safety  violations.   Among them, one that allowed workers to be exposed to ammonia  during
maintenance on pipelines.  The company has 15 days to either pay up or  contest the findings
of the work safety agency.
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